KOTE

1250 KILOCYCLES

NORTHLAND BROADCASTING CORPORATION

BOX 494 FERGUS FALLS, MINN.
PHONE 6996

April 18, 1959

Maurice W, Nittler
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood,Colorado

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your report of reception of KOTE during our
transmission for frequency measurement purposes on April
9th 1959 between 1:08 A, M, to 1:05 A.M.

I received a letter from your brother in Denver also, and
will be replying to his letter very shortly.

We will have a verification card made up shortly, and will
be mailing these,

Sincerely Your

{ f?ﬁfji}
4?71wﬁ;{rf }{1
Eedesot Ol derr™=?—

Chief Engineer

AS
arghSSo.

VOICE OF THE OTTER TAIL EMPIRE

Nap
'0

> 7
g

b, ,
f,a NO"‘

oc



